
February 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
Following my email last term regarding the use of social media and our girls, I am delighted to be 
able to confirm that we will have the highly regarded Cathy Wood coming to speak at Heathfield on 
Friday 4 March.  
 
She will be speaking to the entire school in different groups throughout the morning and will be 
meeting with parents from 1.40pm to 3.00pm, immediately before the girls leave for Exeat. Cathy will 
be addressing the issues many of you raised to me last term and I cannot recommend her highly 
enough. Her talk is as important and relevant for VIth Form girls (applying to universities and the 
world of work) and their parents as it is for our youngest girls. Not only does she address the essential 
areas of safety and security online, but she also helps young people understand the importance of the 
image they present of themselves on social media. 
 
To ensure that we have appropriate seating and refreshments available for you, please confirm 
whether you will be attending, by completing the tear-off slip below. Alternatively you can email 
your reply to Patrizia von Sachsen-Altenburg: pvsaltenburg@heathfieldschool.net 
 
Best wishes 

 
 
 
 
 

Kathryn de Ferrer 
Director of Pastoral and Co-Curricular Activities 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Social Media Talk by Cathy Wood – Friday 4 March at 1.40pm 
(Please complete as applicable and return to Patrizia von Sachsen-Altenburg) 

 
I/We are able to attend the Social Media Talk on Friday 4 March at 1.40pm. 
 
I/We are unable to attend the Social Media Talk on Friday 4 March at 1.40pm. 
 
 
Daughter’s Name:.......................………………………………………………………………................... 
 
 
Name (s) of those attending:………………………………………………………………………………….. 

mailto:pvsaltenburg@heathfieldschool.net

